
Erica,  

 

We would like to express our sincere thanks to you for all of your efforts in 

helping us purchase our home in Lighthouse Point. We are well aware of the 

extra effort required on your part to make this deal a reality. With us being 

some 1,000 miles away, with the delays in selling our home in Kentucky, 

and with the usual and unusual details that arise when buying any real 

property, this was a reasonably complicated transaction. You consistently 

provided a calming influence, were always punctual in delivering accurate 

information, and readily available day or night.  

In addition to handling the normal negotiations associated with real estate 

transactions, you proved to be an invaluable resource by providing us with 

several reliable choices in skilled workers, cleaning crews, lawn service, and 

even a veterinarian and pet setting service! 

Perhaps even more impressive is the fact that you took time on a Sunday 

afternoon to visit us with a welcome gift and a smile after we had moved in, 

proving to us that we were more than just customers, we were part of the 

community. 

Thanks again for everything, it is great to finally be your neighbor. 

 

Gary and Marty Johnson 

2729 NE 24
th
 Street 

Lighthouse Point, FL 
 


